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deed, they are! In the last three
decades, these splendid animals
— known as *hono™ — have been

True, the honu still struggle
Homia tumors bu
we're encouraged by the advances
made In understanding the dis-
ease over the last decade,

Much of this world-class re-

seqarch was conducted right in the
islands,

We wish to thank George Balazs
of the National Marine Fisheries
Bervice for the expertise and ded-
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Lastly, a special mahalo to the
P e
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iriendly turiles is the direet result
of the aloha spirit




